
Dear Representative: 

  

We look forward to having you as our guest for the 2012 Wisconsin Education Fair scheduled 

for Thursday, October 4, 2012 from 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. in the Ullsvik Hall Velzy Commons on 

the University of Wisconsin-Platteville campus. 

You are welcome to set up your table beginning at 7:30 a.m. on October 4th, and then enjoy light 

refreshments in the Harry and Laura Nohr Gallery.  Upon arrival, park and unload your vehicle 

on Hickory Street by the Velzy Commons entrance.  After unloading, please move your vehicle 

as soon as possible to any parking lot located off of Hickory Street.  No permits will be required 

to park in lots numbered 2, 3, 3A, 4, 5, or 6.   

Parking tickets by the university and/or city will be issued if you park elsewhere.  The doors will 

open for students and parents at 9:00 a.m. so please have your table set up by 8:45 a.m.  

If you require an overnight stay in our community please refer to the following website:  

 www.platteville.com/PlattevilleTourism/Lodging/tabid/63/Default.aspx.  

Also attached is a map of the University of Wisconsin-Platteville campus and city of Platteville 

for your reference. 

  

If you have any questions, or if we may be of assistance to you, please contact us at 

1-877-897-5288. I look forward to seeing you and welcoming you to the UW-Platteville campus! 

  

Sincerely,                    

Heidi Tuescher-Gille                                  

Assistant Director of Admission     

                                

For more information, please reference the WEF Internet site at www.wefs.org 

 


